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August 19, 2021 
 

PAVEMENT PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE 2021 
CONTRACT #C02357 
 

Dear Residents: 
 

The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with Sierra Nevada Construction, Inc., for the 
Pavement Preventive Maintenance 2021 construction project. This project will perform 
road repairs and apply a coat of slurry seal to selected streets in your neighborhood. 
Construction is anticipated to begin in August 2021 and last approximately 7 weeks. (See 
reverse for Project Limits)  
 

Slurry seal is a preventive maintenance treatment that restores the surface of the roadway 
and extends the overall life of the pavement.  It consists of a thin coat of mixed asphalt 
emulsion and aggregate. Before slurry is applied, asphalt repairs are made, roadway 
cracks are filled, curbside trees are trimmed as needed, existing striping is removed, and 
roads are swept clean. After slurry has cured, all roads part of the project will be restriped 
to add buffered bike lanes. In addition to this change, both directions of Summerfield Road 
between Hoen Avenue and Bethards Drive will be reduced from two lanes to one where 
it is not already one lane. 
 

During this construction period, traffic will be subject to delays. Access to businesses, 
homes and parking will be temporarily restricted during the placement of slurry however, 
the City and our contractor will work to minimize these disruptions. The contractor will 
provide follow-up notification two weeks prior to construction and again 72 hours in 
advance of the slurry seal application. The contractor notification will outline the 
restrictions.  
 

In addition to written communications like this, the City has created a special website 
where you can track the progress of this project.  Simply go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view 
the map, and click on the blue map pin that corresponds to this project.  You can also 
view the list of all Capital Improvement Program projects and find this project under 
Project ID No: 02357. 
 

The City values your feedback. Please tell us how we did in your neighborhood by 
completing a post-construction survey. You may access the survey online at 
www.srcity.org/construction. 
 

Please feel free to contact me at (707) 543-4508 or email gbailey@srcity.org if you feel 
you have any special access needs for your home or business during construction or for 
any other questions or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
GRANT BAILEY, P.E. 
Supervising Engineer 




